
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/4/2016 12:59:31 PM
Subject: RE: OneSC Update

Made one correction.  Otherwise, good.
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 12:06 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: OneSC Update
 
This is how is reads now:
 

·         The news on OnseSC is good – we have provided over $1.6 million in grants to organizations and that 
has been combined with over $12 million in donated skilled labor to touch over 1,000 homes for repairs, 
cleaning, and mold remediation.

 
 
From: Glaccum, David 

Sent: Thursday, August 04, 2016 10:36 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: OneSC Update
 
Holly,
 
NRH is talking to Public Works on Monday about flood recovery so I am updating the information from her last talk 
on this.  Could you please update the One SC information, or confirm these numbers are still accurate?  Thank you.
 
OneSC Fund
 
OneSC                                                                        $1,645,000 cash;

$12,737,500 donated skilled labor
 
To take this housing recovery into our own hands, we started the OneSC fund through the Central Carolina 
Community Foundation.  To date, OneSC has granted $1,645,000 in grants to non-profits to repair and 
refurbish homes, and grantees will reach as many as 1,100 homes with these resources.  This is possible through 
the additional private dollars and skilled labor donated – over $12.7 million to date.
 
DMG
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Deputy Chief of Staff, Budget and Policy
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 429-6769
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